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Date: 30/5/2019 
 

ANTI-RAGGING COMMITTEE 
 
 

ACTION TAKEN REPORT FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2018-19 

 

● The institute has constituted the Anti-Ragging Committee & Squad for the 
academic year 2018-19. 

● Ragging was strictly prohibited within the institution campus. 
● An orientation program was 

organized by the Anti-Ragging 
Committee on 7/09/2018 at 
3.00 pm in MBA Seminar 
Hall. Mr. Virendra Kumar 
Kambli, member of the cell, 
oriented the students; 
awareness was spread about 
the various issues of Ragging 
and its consequences. He 
briefed them about the work 
of the Anti-Ragging committee. Dr. Basavaraju B, Member Convener  and 
Dr. Ravi Kumar, members of committee were also present. 

 
● As a part of Anti-Ragging activity a Short film show was organized by Anti- 

Ragging Committee on 
20/09/2018 Thursday at 
MBA Seminar Hall. A short 
film “Smile” on Anti- 
Ragging which revolves 
around ragging, a word 
that has already cost 
thousands of lives. This 
film witnesses how cruelty 
is passed across ages, and 
how you can be the one to 

break the chain. 
● Display of UGC materials for anti-ragging in the Institute: Posters in 

different forms have been put up wherever the student’s movements are 
present like the corridors, staircases, principal office and administrative 
areas. Few posters have been put up in the hostels too. 
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● Anti-ragging squad – consists of 5 faculties who do surprise checks in the 
hostels, canteens, cafeteria etc where students conglomerate for such 
activities. 

● Student Welfare Officer & Student Counselor – For the betterment and 
support of student’s regular interactions are held with students on a 
regular basis. 

● An orientation on Ragging-Legal Issues was conducted Class-wise for 
Second, third and final year students. 

 

 

 

● Regular meetings are held by the Anti-ragging committees to appraise the 
situations and to steps to be taken. The plans are made for the counseling 
sessions for students and review the inputs received by the students. 

● The newly admitted students are escorted to hostels and  to their classes 
by one of the members of the anti-ragging committee. In the first year, all 
the classes are held on a separate floor. 

● No incident of ragging has been reported during the academic year 
2018-19 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


